
 

 
 

GLS/C/1005-25 CIRCULAR 21 March 2025 
EARTH HOUR UAE 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We encourage you and your family to participate in observing Earth Hour on Saturday, 22nd March 
2025, at 8:30 PM.  
 
By participating in this event, we can collectively take a step towards a more sustainable UAE and 
inspire our children to be responsible global citizens. We encourage you to: 
 

• Switch off all unnecessary lights and electrical appliances from 8:30 PM to 9:30 PM. 
• Discuss the importance of sustainability and energy conservation with your children. 
• Engage in eco-friendly activities such as stargazing, storytelling, or a family walk during Earth 

Hour. 
 
Earth Hour 2025 isn’t just about turning off the lights, it’s about turning up the commitment to a 
sustainable UAE as a symbol of commitment to our planet. 
 
Together, we can make a difference in protecting our environment for future generations. Let’s unite 
for a brighter and more sustainable tomorrow! 
 
Thank you for your support.  

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


